Kent Conservation Advisory Committee, Town of Kent,
Meeting Minutes, February 19, 2014

Due to inclement weather, Chairperson Beth Herr had to cancel the monthly meeting of the Kent
Conservation Advisory Committee.

The next meeting of the CAC will be at 7 PM on Wednesday, March 19, 2014, at the Kent Town Hall.



